
   Our St.Albert Boys



Logan Hunter, Stephen Wack, Jaxon Joseph

As a St. Albert Community we mourn the loss of three 
very special and talented young men.  Our thoughts 
and prayers are with all of those who have been 
touched by this tragedy.  The loss of their young and 
promising lives is incomprehensible and is an extremely 
difficult time for family & friends.  As a community, 
we are doing a collection for all three families 
affected by these tragic events. The funds will be 
distributed equally amongst them to help support 
them financially with their loss.  Our community has 
shown its strength in the past, and we know that so 
many people want to reach out to help but just don’t 
know how they can be of support.



An account has been set up, in trust to all three 
families, at the St. Albert ATB by Walmart.  It is 
setup for etransfers to specialevents75@gmail.com 
password is broncos or you can drop into the branch 
to make a direct deposit into the account number 
831-00240872479 
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